

6640 Old Dixie Hwy. Vero Beach, FL 32967 772-794-1941 (tel) 772-794-1945 (fax)

July 31, 2017

Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are pleased to inform you that North County Charter School will again be participating in the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) for the 2017-2018 School Year.

This program is available to schools participating in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast Programs. ALL students enrolled at NCCS during the 2017-2018 School Year will be able to receive healthy breakfasts and lunches each day at no charge – no application is required.

As always, students may bring a lunch from home, if desired.

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact us at 772-794-1941.

Sincerely

Dr. Jessica Keaton

Principal

In accordance with Federal Law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability.

To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call toll free (866) 632-9992 (Voice). Individuals who are hearing impaired or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339; or (800) 845-6136 (Spanish). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.